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October 6, 2021

To: Baldwin County Commission
Re: Request permission for Holiday Half Marathon

This letter is to request permission for the Port City Pacers Road Running Club to conduct the
Holiday Half Marathon at Mullet Point Park in Point Clear, AL.

The race is scheduled for Saturday, December 4, 2021. Start time will be at 8:00 AM with all
participants off the course by noon. The race starts at Mullet Point Park and goes down County
Road 1 to Pelican Point and back; then up County Road 27 (turns around before the bridge} and
back to CR 1 and back to Mullet Point Park. (See attached map)

The race attracts about 400-500 participants. This race will be collecting toys for the USA
Children's and Women's Hospital Pediatric Department.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Dick

251-342-5028
President@portcitypacers.com




